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One Rotary Center James L' Lacy
1560 Sherman Avenue President-elect
Evanston, IL 60201-3698 USA

June 25, 1998

Ms. Donnie Johnson
President, Rotary Club of Space Center (Houston)
P.O. Box 580086
Houston, TX 77258
Fax: 281-971-4077

Dear Ms. Johnson:

I thoroughly enjoyed my trip to Houston last March, and must apologize for this
late response as I have been traveling extensively, attending Rotary meetings,
and the International Institute and Convention.

I truly was privileged to tour NASA headquarters. Thank you for all of your help.
And thanks also for the lovely afghan. I appreciate your generosity and
kindness.

I send my best wishes and warmest regards as you continue to FOLLOW YOUR
ROTARY DREAM.

Sincerely,

James L. Lacy
1998-99 Rl President
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